
AAYYNNSSLLEEYY  TTEERRRRAACCEE  --
AA  LLIIVVIINNGG  SSTTRREEEETT

DDIIDD  WWEE  HHEEAARR  YYOOUU  RRIIGGHHTT??
A public meeting is scheduled for Monday December 3rd
at 7pm in the Opawa School hall, Ford Road. There will be
a presentation of options and ideas based on your
thoughts from the Stage 1 public Meeting. Everyone with
an interest in Aynsley Terrace is welcome to attend.

For further details please contact Paul Burden, Living
Streets Team Leader 372 2508.

HHAAGGLLEEYY//FFEERRRRYYMMEEAADD
CCOOMMMMUUNNIITTYY  BBOOAARRDD  MMEEEETTIINNGG
WWEEDDNNEESSDDAAYY  2211  NNOOVVEEMMBBEERR

Owing to the large number of items on the agenda, the
Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board meeting for the
Installation of Members will now commence at 3.30pm
(previously advertised as 4.00pm).

We apologise for any inconvenience this change may cause.

NNOOTTIICCEE  OOFF  TTEEMMPPOORRAARRYY
CCLLOOSSUURREE  OOFF  CCIITTYY  RROOAADDSS
FFOORR  TTHHEE  NNEEWW  BBRRIIGGHHTTOONN

CCHHRRIISSTTMMAASS  PPAARRAADDEE

For safety reasons, and to assist in the running of the event,
it is proposed to temporarily close the following roads on
Saturday 1 December 2001 between 10.30am and 11.15am
during the holding of the New Brighton Christmas Parade:

Marine Parade between Lonsdale Street and Beresford Street

Hawke Street between Shaw Avenue and Marine Parade

Shaw Avenue between Hawke Street and Seaview Road

These closures are proposed to be made under paragraph
11(e) of the tenth schedule of the Local Government Act
1974 and will apply to all vehicular traffic with the
exception of all emergency services vehicles parade and
Council vehicles.

Any person who wishes to object to the proposed
closures may do so in writing to the Council Secretary,
Christchurch City Council, P O Box 237, Christchurch not
later than 4 pm on Friday 23 November 2001.
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